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Senator O’Brien asked: 

(a)
How much of that money will be allocated to the establishment and running of the Beijing post?

(b)
How much of the money referred to on page 17 of the additional estimates statements will go to continuation of the existing facilities in Seoul and Tokyo?

(c)
What, historically, have those postings cost to run?

(d)
Several questions regarding the budget estimates split for the $17.1 million identified on page 17 of the PAES document.

Answer: 

(a)
Budget allocation for establishing an AFFA office in Beijing is $4.0 million for the period 2002-03 to 2006-07. 

(b)
Budget estimate for the period 2002-03 to 2006-07 is $7.9 million, being $3.0 million in Seoul and $4.8 million in Tokyo.

(c)
In 1999-00 expenditure for Seoul was $0.5 million and Tokyo $0.8 million. In 2000-01 expenditure for Seoul was $0.7 million and Tokyo $1.1 million.

(d)
For the five year period 2002-03 to 2006-07 the current budget estimates are:

$3.9 million for plant and animal market access professional and technical support, $3.0 million for the operation of the Seoul post, 

$4.8 million for the Tokyo post, 

$4.0 million for the Beijing post, 

$1.3 million for food processing and through chain development and 

$0.1 million for program evaluation.

